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23rd September 2024 

 

Year 11 Curriculum Evening 

  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

On Wednesday 9th October we will be holding a Year 11 Curriculum Evening between 5.00pm and 

6.15pm. The purpose of this event is to provide an opportunity for parents and carers of Year 11 

pupils to come into the academy and receive information about how they can support their child 

through the coming year, as they complete their NEA assessments and prepare for their final 

examinations in the summer. As part of the evening, we will provide key information about 

deadlines for NEAs, dates for mock exams, information about after-school intervention and advice 

as to how parents and carers can help their young people achieve the best possible outcomes 

through effective revision. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this evening, please do not hesitate to contact me via my 

email address michael.nicholson@nllt.co.uk  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

Mr M Nicholson                     Mrs T Burgess 

Deputy Headteacher          Head of School 
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